
 

Middlewich Primary School 
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Headteacher     Mrs. Reynolds 

Wednesday 28th February 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

YEAR 6 SATs MEETING – Tuesday 19th March 2024 

 

As you are no doubt aware, the SATs are fast approaching.  In the light of this, on Tuesday 

19th March at 6.00pm, we will be holding a SATs meeting for the parents/carers of children 

in year 6.  The purpose of this evening is to explain exactly what happens during the SATs 

and what the tests entail. We will also be available to answer any questions that you may 

have.  The meeting will last for approximately 30 minutes. 

 

As the focus of the evening is very much on informing the parents about the SATs, we 

would ask if possible that you did not bring your child along.   

 

Please follow the link below to complete the form as soon as possible.  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/DesignPageV2.aspx?subpage=design&FormId=mXKZmxT

BF0a5JqJbkYWZPsASN3aWW1FNikOezpt5TsxUOEcySlBPT1FJNVhTNVBaTzM2OEEyO

TNYNS4u  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Miss Harding and Miss Challinor 

Year 6 teachers 
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